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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter June 2022

It is with great regret that we learned on Monday 6th June, 2022 that Asha Putty had decided to offer her resignation from Corona Plateau.   We have thanked her for her service during her time on the committee, and have regretfully accepted her resignation .
You all received her message on WhatsApp, giving reasons forher resignation.   However, the committee notes with regret the allegations made against them in Asha’s message and rejects them unanimously. Consequently, our June meeting, scheduled for Friday 17th June, will take the form of an Extraordinary General Meeting, when a new committee will have to be elected.   Manda Boolell has agreed to chair this meeting.
AGENDA for EGM :
1. Welcome
2. Resignation of Asha
3. Report by Chair and Treasurer
4. Election of new Chairwoman
5. Election of Vice Chairwoman and Assistant Treasurer
6. Election of committee members
7. Signatories for bank
8. AOB
9. End of meeting


Any member wishing to form part of this committee is requested to make known her wish.
On May 27th, we celebrated Mother’s Day in style with a superbly animated lunch at the Opium restaurant.
Twenty ladies gathered together, bringing gifts for a « Secret Santa  style sharing of presents.   We auctioned two lots, one a dress ring, and the other an orchid plant    These two lots made a total of 950 rupees, and we collected 450 rupees raffle ticket money.
As you know, the lunch was subsidised by the club.   This was to celebrate not only Mother’s Day, but to rejoice in the fact that we can meet in relative serenity and relief from Covid 19 restrictions.   Now we shall have to make an extra effort to do some fund raising so that we can give some small contributions to our elected charities later on in the year.
We think that everyone who joined in the lunch was unanimous that it was a great success, the food was copious and delicious, thestaff efficient and courteous, and all of us relaxed and friendly .   Thanks to all who helped to make it such a success, and special thanks to Lyndsay for being the Mistress of Ceremony.
We look forward to electing a new committee and hearing about their new programme for the rest of the year in due course.

For Corona Plateau
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